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1 am writing to express my extreme opposition to having any external limits or controls set over
my individual house thermostat. Despite that | practive energy conservation, recycling and other
activities for the welfare of our planet, and proport this to others at any and all opportunities, | do
not want any Government control applied to this. There are many conceivable circumstances
that one might temporarily need to go above their usual energy use; perhaps other deterants
such as price, etc could be applied.

Thank you for your attention to my concerns. | look forward to hearing more about this, and will
follow along closely.

Karen Anhne Reardon MD
Modesto, CA 95356




